
Social and Fundraising Committee 

The Artarmon P&C Social and Fundraising Subcommittee organise events and activities which 
address the twin objectives of having fun together and raising money for our school. 

It is a tradition that Year 3 parents take responsibility for leading fund raising activities within the school. The logic 
behind this idea is that by Year 3 parents are generally familiar with how the school works, and have probably 
attended one or more events, and yet their children still have enough years left at the school to benefit from the hard 
work of their parents' raising funds. 

At the beginning of the school year, the newly formed Year 3 social and fundraising committee meet with the 
principal and talk through the teachers' wishlist and other suggestions of potential items that the committee could 
target their fundraising towards.  The committee then select the most popular item(s) and this is the fundraising goal 
for that year. 

In the past 15 years the P&C has raised funds 
to build the classrooms at the north-eastern 
corner of the McMillan Rd site, the COLAs 
(Covered Outdoor Learning Areas) in both 
playgrounds, the playground equipment that 
was until recently on the Abbott Rd site, and 
provided electronic whiteboards to most 
classrooms. 

The goal 2016 was to raise money to upgrade 
at least three Smartboards in classrooms to 
interactive touch screen LED TVs. 

The 2017 goal is to raise money to purchase 
robotics teaching programs for all grades. 

The first social and fundraising event for this year is the Saturday Social on Saturday 1 April 2017, 2-5pm, more 
details here - Saturday Social. 

For other events and activities coming up throughout the year – please read the School Newsflash and look out for 
Skoolbag alerts. Events will be listed in the calendar and published in full page notices. 

If you have any questions about fundraising, or are interested in volunteering to help, please email 
fundraising@artarmonpandc.org.au. 


